
What is the Parents Council all about and do: 
 
Below is some information that is provided to all new Council Members, together with an extract 
from an information sheet provided to Principals and Council Members. 
We have left the original document on this website as a further point of reference. 
 
 
12 April 2021 
 
By way of background, each State and Territory has, through the Bishops Commission for Catholic 
Education, an organisation such as the TCSPC established. Each organisation, including the TCSPC, is 
a member of a National body (Catholic School Parents Australia).  We have been established to, 
amongst other things, support Tasmanian Catholic School parents, assist with Parent Engagement, 
and be a voice for Tasmanian Catholic School parents at a national level. 
 
The current President of the TCSPC is Dr Perpetua (Pep) Turner, and there is an Executive 
Committee.   There is also the wider Council, which is made up of individual school representatives 
such as yourself.  There are 2 Council meetings each year to which all Council members are invited to 
attend (via on line or in person).   
 
I will forward you information on relevant matters throughout the year, however In the meantime, 
please feel free to look at (and like) our facebook page (Tasmanian catholic schools parents council), 
and visit our website www.tcspc.org.au. 
 

 
To ensure the Tasmanian Catholic Schools Parents Council remains responsive to the needs of 
parents and carers in Tasmanian Catholic schools, the Nominee will keep the School/College 
Community informed of the activities of the Council through the provision of regular 
reports/updates to, for example, their Catholic School/College Parents and Friends Association, 
Boards and Principal. The Nominees will be the link between the Tasmanian Catholic Schools 
Parents Council and Tasmanian Catholic Schools/Colleges. 
 
 
 

http://www.tcspc.org.au/

